
  
Dear   Friend   of   Nicolet   High   School:   
  

On   the   heels   of   an   unusual   end   to   the   2020   school   year   and   the   changes   which   followed   affecting   the   
education   system,   extracurricular   activities   and   school   athletics,   the    Nicolet   Athletics   Booster   Club    is   
ecstatic   to   host   its    12th   Annual   Golf   Outing     on    Saturday,   July   10,   2021    at    Fire   Ridge   Golf   Club.   
  

The   wider   NHS   community   has   been   the   backbone   of   this   event   since   its   inception   13   years   ago.   In   2019,   
nearly   $30,000   was   raised!   Your   contributions   have   helped   the   Booster   Club   award   student   athlete   
scholarships,   offset   NHS   sports   team   budgets   and   athletic   department   requests,   and   contribute   to   the   NHS   
Hall   of   Fame   and   Needy   Athletes   Fund.   At   the   end   of   2020,   Booster   Club   funded   the   purchase   of   
state-of-the-art   training   equipment   for   the   Armory   —a   facility   available   and   accessible   to   ALL   students.   
  

We   invite   you   to   ready   your   golf   bag   and   join   us   in   our   efforts   to   stay   the   course   in   support   of   NHS   Athletics.   If   
teeing   up   and   swinging   clubs   is   not   your   idea   of   fun,   we   encourage   you   to   consider   a   variety   of   opportunities   
by   which   you   and/or   your   organization   may   participate.   

  
★ Corporate   Sponsorships   
★ Golf   Cart   Sponsorship   (New!)   
★ Lunch   Sponsorship   (New!)   
★ Hole   Sponsorships   

  

★ In-Kind   Contributions   
★ Online   Auction   (New!)   
★ Monetary   Donations   
★ Raffle   Prize   Donations   

If   none   of   the   above   appeals   to   you,   we   are   happy   to   brainstorm   with   you   further   to   ensure   a   unique   
experience   for   you/your   organization,   and   our   participants.   
  

On   behalf   of   the   Booster   Club   Board   of   Directors,   the   2021   Golf   Outing   Committee,   the   NHS   student   athletes   
and   their   cheering   fans,   thank   you   for   your   generous   and   unwavering   support!   
  

Please   email   your   questions   to    Ronnie   Artero   Frederick    at    nicoletboosterclub20@gmail.com .   
  

Sincerely,   
  

Ronnie   Artero   Frederick   
Chair   -   2021   Golf   Outing   Committee   
Nicolet   Athletics   Booster   Club   

SPECIAL   THANKS   TO   OUR   PLATINUM   SPONSOR   
Jim   Weatherly   
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